Max W, Wheeler (Dr.)
Department of Linguistics,
University of Liverpool,
PoOs Box 147,

Liverpool L69 3BX

Tele Nos 051 709 6022 - Exte 3050

MM /AMP 17th Hovember, 1981

Mo Patrick Rafroidi,

The Director,

Tnstitut Francais du Royaume-Uni,
Jueensberry Flace,

London SW7 202

Dear Mes Rafroidi,

! o on behalf of the Anglo-Catalan Society to
the Society's gratitude to you and your predecessor Mo Tadié
for mal:nb available to us the TWCJiltlﬁ of the Institut for our

Nuraa“ General Meeting last Saturday The library as we foresaw,
vroved to be an eminently suitable loc tion for our meeting, which
M : te a8 he 70 3 By = l 2 «hd v went P8 srow

/a8 t snded between 70 and 80 people, and which went OIi very

successfully.

e are grateful for his help in setting

out the room and in serving

i be very glad to have the op sportunity to return to

2
further meeting

the Ins

Yours sincerely,

Max W. Wheeler
Hion, Secretary.



